
22/08/2020 

MS Emma Carr 
2 / 34 Austin avenue AVE 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
Emma_carr@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To whom it may concern,

I am deeply concerned as a North Curl Curl resident and user of this park, about this 
application for a phone tower in North Curl Curl by Fisher park for the following reasons:
- The development does not comply with the Plan of Management for John Fisher Park;
- This is a sensitive environmental area;
- The case hasn’t been made by the private operator to warrant a new phone tower on public 
land; and
- The development will be over 25m and the application includes "associated equipment", 
which means more infrastucture can be built at the bottom of the facility

Please do not approve it. 
Warmest regards

Emma Carr 

Sent: 22/08/2020 9:50:21 AM
Subject: Online Submission


